Minutes for the February 16, 2011, CERES
Production Oversight Board Meeting

Meeting began at 1:00 p.m. in Building1250 Room 116.

Meeting Notes
There were no comments or corrections on the minutes from the last meeting.

Announcements
1. Training Thursday at 10:00 a.m.
2. CERES Science Team meeting scheduled for April 26 — 28 at Marriott in Newport News.

Open Action Items
1. Discuss the ISCCP-D2like-FIxDay/Nit file names with Dave Doelling. (2/16/11 —
Jonathan)

SCCR Discussion (SCCRs that have been submitted or updated since the last meeting)
MOA 749 — Updated to document new G5 file names; already released

CERESIib 827 — Updated for HDF5 library

Inversion 832 — Recompile of PGE CER4.5-6.2P2; already released and closed

TISA Averaging 833 — redelivering TSI to magneto

Perl_Lib 834 — Adding generic date functions

There were no issues so these SCCRs will be approved.

Systems
No updates

Status of Open SCCRs

716 — Problem report this morning; correction delivered; maybe promote in 2 weeks

740 — Mar. 4 delivery date; working with Thomas & Nelson on scripts

749 — ASDC has what they need for now

755 — Ready to promote after defects for 747 are resolved; data needed isn’t in AMI-P DPO

756 — Provided script updates to ASDC on Feb. 10

763 — In CM queue

765 — Delivery on schedule for Mar. 25; need feedback from Dave D. on file names; 2 PGEs
instead of 1 will be delivered

770 — Will be tested after 755

787 — Cancelling; Raja to update SCCR for disapproval

795 — On hold until updated expected output delivered; database wrapper done

801 — On hold until after TSI delivery to magneto

804 — Testing

809 — Rita creating expected output; Mar. 4 new delivery date

814 — Apr. 1 new delivery date

823 — No update

825 — No update



827 — Mar. 4 delivery date

829 —PR now available

830 — Promoted Feb. 3

831 - PR posted

833 — Targeting this Friday for delivery
834 — Mar. 4 delivery date

Promotion Priorities List
No. 2 Synoptic SARB will be removed from the list since the delivery is no longer needed.

Additions to the Posted Reports
Toolkit
No updates to status report.

CERESIib
Installed latest version of CERESIib on magneto.

Perl_Lib
Adding error checking.

Instrument
Problem report addressed this morning.

Folks need to stop using spg10.
Kory would like a Level-0 machine in B1250 and 1 Enterprise.

ERBE-like
No updates to status report.

Clouds
Minnis changes that improved Clouds have been added to Edition4 delivery.

Convolution
Made final Edition4 changes as requested by Norman.

Validating Edition4-CV.

Inversion
Incorporating new SOURCE TSI file into code.

SARB
Edition4 CRS work starting soon. Waiting for Fred R. to provide required changes for SCCR.

TISA Gridding & GGEO
No updates to status report.




TISA Averaging
No updates to status report.

PRs
PRs 185-187 not being cancelled.

cM
No updates to status report.

Production Processing Database/Automation
Optimization team wants to meet with each subsystem over the next week to identify files that
should be added to PRs and to discuss exit codes.

Ordering Tool
No updates to status report.

FM5
Dry run for NCT3 Part Il scheduled for Mar. 21.

SEC
No updates to status report.

Other Items
None

Meeting ended at 2:03 p. m.



